PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

No. 1693/R/DS Date: 16-10-2017

With reference to the meeting of all Chairpersons/ Directors/Coordinators held on 11.10.2017 at 3:00 p.m. in senate hall, you are requested to kindly circulate the following to all Chairpersons/Directors/Coordinators of the University regarding below mentioned points in connection with "Swachh Bharat Abhiyan":

- 1. Swachhta Pledge is be taken by all fresher's of the Teaching Departments/Centres.
- 2. To conduct at least one extension activity in 2-3 months by all Departments/Centres in Panjab University adopted villages (Khuda Lahora, Khuda Ali Sher, Sarangpur, Dhanas).
- 3. To earmark at least one hour per week for Swachhta Drive by all Departments/Centres, in which all students, non-teaching and faculty should participate to clean their respective Deptt. and surroundings.
- 4. To earmark one two hours per month for Swachhta Drive at public places in Panjab University like Student Centre, Gandhi Bhawan, Panjab University Market, areas near Hostels, etc. or in any village adopted by Panjab University.
- 5. To activate the Swachhta Ambassador Committees (SAC's) made by Departments/Centres (list of 40 Departments/Centres available http://swachhbharatabhiyan.puchd.ac.in/swachhta-ambassadorcommittees.pdf) for conducting the Swchhta drives regularly. Also Chairpersons/Coordinators who have not yet submitted the details of SAC's of their respective Departments/Centres, are requested to kindly email the same at regr@pu.ac.in and send CCat seemakap2014@gmail.com and ajaymittal825@gmail.com.
- 6. The brief report with 3-4 snaps (before and after the activity) to be sent to regr@pu.ac.in and CC to Coordinator Swachh Bharat Abhiyan at seemakap2014@gmail.com and Co-coordinator at ajaymittal825@gmail.com for compilation of report.

Sd/-Col. G.S. Chadha (Retd.) Registrar